
SSEN-T are going to be carrying out the final statutory pre-application public event for the proposed 
Kilmorack substation. This is part of the formal PAN (Proposal of Application Notice).

The proposed development, along with new replacement substations at Deanie, Culligran and Aigas 
is driven by operational requirements and asset condition assessments of the existing substations 
serving the hydroelectric generation assets to our transmission network.

In October of last year, we carried out the final statutory pre-application information events for 
Deanie and Culligran substation replacement proposals. As the proposed replacement Aigas 
substation site area extends to less than 2 hectares, there is no statutory obligation to carry out any 
public consultation for this proposal. However, SSEN-T have chosen to still undertake voluntary 
public consultation for this project and will be providing a follow up summary of the Aigas project, 
together with feedback received at the upcoming Kilmorack event.

Kilmorack asset replacement project
Public information event

The public event will be taking place on:

Wednesday 24 January 2024, 3-7pm

Kilmorack Hall, A831, Beauly IV4 7AG

+44 (0) 7918 470281

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact the Community Liaison Manager:

Sally Cooper
Community Liaison Manager, 10 Henderson 
Road, Inverness, IV1 1SN (Return address)

sally.cooper@sse.com

@SSETransmission@ssentransmission

Visit the project website 
by scanning the QR 
code or by using the 

following URL: 

bit.ly/3EXOrmU

SSEN Transmission invite you along to the final public information event.

This drop-in information event will be an 
opportunity to view current proposals, ask 
outstanding questions and find out how 
feedback from our previous events has been 
implemented into the design development.
All four West of Beauly Asset Replacement 
applications will be submitted in Spring 2024.


